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New Bedford Public Schools launches new website  
 

The redesign features improved content and navigation, translation function, and a link 
to the official New Bedford Public Schools Facebook page 

 
NEW BEDFORD, MA – The New Bedford Public Schools launched a new district website today 
to strengthen communication with families, staff, and the community. Superintendent Pia Durkin 
presented the new site, www.newbedfordschools.org, to the New Bedford School Committee at 
its meeting tonight. 
 
The new website features an updated design and streamlined navigation to provide users with 
easy access to timely, up-to-date information online. As part of Superintendent Durkin’s efforts 
to improve public awareness and involvement in the schools, the site features the latest news, 
announcements, events and activities taking place across the school district. The site also 
includes a universal search function and a tool for translating content into 80 other languages as 
well as a link to our new Facebook page.   
 
Each school in the district also has its own pages on the site, including calendars of important 
school events and activities. 
 
“We are delighted to rollout this new and improved website to give members of our community 
online access to the latest news about the New Bedford Public Schools,” said Dr. Durkin. “This 
site is designed to help families in particular get the information they need – right at their 
fingertips – to support their children’s education.” 
 
Dr. Durkin noted that the new site remains a work in progress, with schools and central offices 
continuing to develop new content and features. Future improvements to the site will include 
curriculum updates to provide teachers with the most recent instructional resources for the 
classroom, as well as portals for direct communication between teachers and parents. 
 
To provide feedback on the new website, please send an email to 
webmaster@newbedfordschools.org. 
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